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World No-Tobacco Day observed
Islamabad—World No-Tobacco Day was observed across the country on Wednesday highlighting the health risks associated with tobacco use and advocating for effective policies to reduce consumption.

This year’s theme was “Tobacco Industry Interference,” focusing on the need to counter the tobacco industry’s increasingly aggressive efforts to undermine the WHO Framework Convention on Tobacco Control (WHO FCTC).

According to the WHO, tobacco use is one of the leading preventable causes of mortality. The global tobacco smoking will cause the life of nearly six million people each year, of which more than 600,000 are people exposed to second-hand smoke. Unless we act quickly, it will cause the lives of up to eight million people by 2030, of which more than 80% smokers live in low-and middle-income countries.

The Network for Consumer Protection stressed the need of implementation of Framework Convention on Tobacco Control (FCTC) to stop tobaccouse in all forms.

In 2004, Pakistan ratified FCTC, an international public health treaty. Earlier in 2002 , the country promulgated the “ Prohibition of Smoking andProtection of Non-Smokers Health Ordinance 2002” but to date neither this law is fully enforced mainly because of the influence of TobaccoIndustry.

WHO urges countries to put the fight against tobacco interference at the heart of their efforts to control the global tobacco epidemic.—APP

